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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to a Year 11 Student Progress Parents’ Evening on 3 March 

2020 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm 

 

As your child enters their final weeks of study before the final GCSE examination period 

we feel it important that you have the opportunity to discuss current academic 

progress and the results of the recent mock examinations with classroom teachers. 

This is the final formal progress meeting that the students, parents and staff will have 

and is the best place to get ideas for focussed revision in the final push towards the 

formal examinations.  

 

The final GCSE examinations will begin on Monday 11 May and will run until 

Wednesday 17 June. 

 

Your child will be bringing home an appointment card, which will have appointment 

times that you will be able to meet his/her subject teachers.  

 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 3 March 2020. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tyrrell 

Head of Key Stage 4 
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